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Hi Senators,
  Are you aware and I drought that you are that Aircraft engines have
been running on 100LL seance WW11.  Jimmy Doolittle helped
formulate this while working for  Shell Oil.  It was formulated with lead to
lubricate the engine valves.  This keeps the valve stem from wearing
and sticking in the valve guide.  These engines have been made to work
well with this formula.  By making your proposed new rule(SB115)
would show your lack of concern for public safety.  If you precede with
the Bill you should be held responsible for all engine failures after that.
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